MINUTES
Suring Sportsman’s Club
Wednesday, October 27, 2021

The meeting was called to order by President Bill Madison.

The secretary read the minutes from the September 29, 2021, meeting.
Bill Madison called for a motion to accept the minutes of the previous meeting. Ken Van Wychen so
moved, and Bill M. seconded the motion. The motion carried.

The treasurer’s report was given by Don Trester.
Bill Madison called for a motion to accept the treasurer’s report. The motion was made Ken V. and
seconded by the Secretary. The motion carried.

Old business:

e The ranges are all in good shape. We'll need to clean up everything in the spring.

e The bow range can be switched around and the trees need only be trimmed, but we still need to see
the current survey and/or report before we make any changes.

New Business:
e We need to figure out what color tickets to get/use for the 2022 banquet.

Bill M. called for a motion to adjourn the meeting. Gary Hischke so moved, and Ken V. seconded the
motion. The motion carried.

There will be no meeting for November or December of 2021.
The next meeting will be held, weather permitting, on January 26, 2022.



